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I strongly oppose this bill. It would just enable people more who do not want to be a 

responsible citizen of our community. I also believe this is just a bandaid instead of 

getting to the real reason for the large population of homeless, drug addicts and 

mentally ill people. We need to find a way to help those that truly want to become 

part of the community and hold those who don't responsible for the damage and 

destruction they are do doing to our community.  Sincerely Roger Parker  


